
The Northeast Florida  

Intergroup Services Office 

 Will be closing at 4 PM  

On Friday, September 8th 
 

AND 
 

Closed All day Monday September 11th  

Due to Hurricane Irma 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Depending on street conditions we may be 

closed on Tuesday, September 12th also.  

Please call us ahead of  time. 

904-399-8535 
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